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CITY OF MILWAUKEE

City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street, Milwaukee, WI 53202 - www.city.milwaukee.gov

March 24, 2023

Ms. Erica Roberts, Commissioner, Department of Neighborhood Services
Mr. Tyler Weber, Commissioner, Milwaukee Health Department

Good Afternoon,

Our offices have been made aware of a number of healthy living complaints in HACM owned
buildings in our districts. There was recent media coverage and there is a community meeting on this
matter Sunday which will include resident testimonials.

As neighborhood representatives we request that the Milwaukee Health Department and the
Department of Neighborhood Services send out inspectors to respond to these complaints. The
complaints include pest control, elevators not working, and unsanitary living conditions.

We ask you to inspect all units at: Becher Court, Lincoln Court and Mitchell Court in our districts.

We request that these inspections be completed in the next two weeks. Please provide us the results of
these inspections as well as any previous MHD and DNS inspection reports in these facilities for the
prior five years.

Lastly, we request the current protocol for when either of your departments receive a complaint for a
HACM-owned property. Does the department follow-up with an inspection for these properties, and if
so, what happens if violations are found? What are the consequences for non-abatement in a HACM-
owned property?

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
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